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Date: 3/9/2023

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Updates

• Tomorrow JFAC (Joint Finance-Appropriations Committee) will work on a number of 
budget bills for K-12. The budget bills will then need to work their way through the 
House and Senate before they get to the Governor’s office. There’s been many starts and 
stops on legislation with very little movement so far on K-12 legislation. If the legislature 
is to get done by the end of the month, as stated by the Speaker of the House, then lots of 
legislation will have to move very quickly over the next three weeks. 

• Enrollment will be approved by the State Board to get us through the rest of this school 
year but it looks like back to ADA with some sort of new funding formula on the docket 
over the next year or two. We’re working to get school district representation with a seat 
at the table on this topic but that might not happen. 

• There still appears to be support for funding insurance so that might be one of the 
positives to come out of the session for K-12. 


